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“Sponsor Me to Carnegie Hall”  

 
Dear Friends and Family, 
  
The “Hartsfield Chorus” is organizing a “On the Road to Carnegie” campaign to attend the 
invitation-only 2019 National Youth Choir Festival on March 29-April 2, 2019 in New York, New 
York.  We believe that making music can change the lives of the students, faculty, and 
community. We trust that exposing our children to unique musical experiences that go beyond 
the school walls can change their destiny. To help promote this ideal, The Festival at Carnegie 
Hall will provide our elite chorus the opportunity to perform on the Ronald O. Perelman Stage 
and enhance our musical skills from internationally acclaimed conductors.  The Ronald O. 
Perelman Stage is regarded as the most prestigious stage in the world.  This campaign is 
designed to promote awareness about our Carnegie Festival opportunity and how we need 
community support to attain our goal.     
  
We ask that you consider supporting our cause.  This year our campaign's goal is to raise  
$50, 000 by February 1, 2019. Your sponsorship will help the chorus fulfill its core mission and 
provide the “Hartsfield Chorus” with travel funds to attend this prominent festival.   
  
Our student fee to attend the Festival at Carnegie Hall is $300.00.  Your donation will be 
acknowledged and will be listed in our annual program book.  The “Hartsfield Chorus” relies on 
support of generous donors such as you. Your donation will help ensure the success of our 
opportunity.   
 
We thank you for your consideration of our request, and look forward to hearing from you in the 
near future. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Hartsfield Chorus Member  
	
	
	
	


